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Winner responsible for any taxes, title & license 



 
 
 
 
 
NATIVITY PARISH PICTURE DIRECTORY 
We will be celebrating our 50th anniversary in 2014, and this 
summer we will be doing a special commemorative picture 
directory. More information will be coming in May and 
throughout the summer. 
 
Please be a part of our 50th Anniversary directory –we need 
YOU to make our new family album complete and put names 
with faces! Let’s make this a big success.  
 
PICTURES...PICTURES...PICTURES! 
We need pictures of the years at Nativity for our Picture 
Directory and for our Display Board - 50th Anniversary of 
Nativity. 
 

Can you help us out if you have any pictures, 
we would like to see them. Let's make this a 
special event. 
 

Please drop them off at the parish office and put your name 
and phone number on if you would like them back. 
 

Thank you for your help? Questions, please call Judy at  
499-3248 or Carol at 499-5905. 
 
BE A "TOWER BUILDER" 
Would you like to donate $1,000 to sponsor one foot of steel 
in our 40 foot tower? A plaque will list all the donors. Can 
you help? 
 

Please make check payable to Nativity 
Parish and mark "Tower Builder", please 
list the exact wording you want on the 
plaque. Thank you! 
 

Did you know that this tower was in the 
original plans of the Nativity Parish 50 
years ago! A typed document by Fr. Al 
Lison in 1967. The tower is 92 feet high 
and is visible from many different 
directions in the area. It should always be a 
reminder to the congregation and the 
community that there is one God and that 
He is "my fortress and high tower" in the 
words of David. The tower is equipped to 
contain either; three bells, chimes, or 
carillons. However this tower was never 
constructed due to funding. The Vision will 
come true and we are constructing a 40' bell 
tower smaller than the original plans with your support and 
donations. 
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FIRESIDE BUS TRIP 
Join a group on Wednesday, June 26th for 
Fireside’s professional musical, “Little Shop of 
Horrors”. It is a fun-filled, delightful spoof of 
all those great old 1950’s science fiction 
movies. Seymour, the nerdy clerk at a  
down-on-its luck flower shop, loves the 
shop’s beautiful cashier Audrey and sets out 
to impress her by growing the world’s most 
unusual plant. Hilarity ensues when he 
discovers that the plant requires more than just water and sun to 
thrive. Get on the bus and enjoy a fabulous dinner and show 
at the Fireside in Fort Atkinson for $85.00. Call Vicki at 
Nativity Parish, 490-1352 ext. 203 for more details. 

ONE A WEEK BLOOD DONOR CLUB 
It is with great joy that we recognize those 
who with the simple gift of time and spirit 
offer the gift of life to others in this world. 
We had 9 donations in March. We thank 
these individuals for their gift: Gene 
Hietpas, LeeAnn Traeger, Mike Colburn, 

Joe Leisgang, Brian Luchs, Elsie Sikowski, Larry Sikowskik 
Janice Cayemberg. Please consider giving the gift of life. 

DO YOU BELIEVE IN MIRACLES? 
Seeing is believing 
 

Sunday, June 2, 6:30-9:00 PM 
Monday, June 3, 6:30-9:00 PM 
Tuesday, June 4, 9:00-11:30 AM & 6:30-9:00 PM 
 

Exclusive film footage of a stigmatist who bleeds from her 
hands, feet, and head. Are these the wounds of Christ? A 
consecrated Communion Host becomes living flesh and blood. 
Is it heart tissue? A scientist (former atheist), an attorney and a 
famous TV journalist witness statue of Jesus weeping real 
tears and shedding real blood. Are these claims true? What 
does science have to say? SS Peter & Paul Parish is hosting a 
free event for everyone in the area. Watch a video preview of 
this event at www.ScienceTestsFaith.com “click on St. Peter 
and Paul” Hosted by: 
 

SS Peter & Paul Parish 
710 N. Baird Street 

Green Bay, WI 54302 
 

Snacks and refreshments available following presentation. 

50TH ANNIVERSARY COOKBOOK 
Get your favorite recipe ready. We are currently forming a 
committee to work on a 50th Anniversary 
Cookbook. Do you have marketing or 
typing skills you want to share? If so, 
please contact Cindy Randall at 
crandall5@new.rr.com or 497-2080. 



 

 
 

 

30 paying tour members are required. 
 
 

PRICE PER PERSON:       $695 Double   $799 Single   $695 Triple   $639 Quad 
 

Monday, September 16 
Depart Green Bay and head for St Louis, Missouri area for our overnight stay at Drury Inn & Suites 

 

Tuesday, September 17  (Breakfast/Dinner included) 
After an included breakfast, visit the “Cathedral Basillica” of St. Louis,  

 A stop at the “Shepherd of the Hills Factory Outlet” and head to Branson for a 2 night stay. 
Evening show, board “The Showboat Branson Belle” for a cruise on Table Rock Lake plus a “Stage 

show” while indulging in a wonderful included meal. 
 

Wednesday, September 18 (Breakfast/Dinner included) 
Enjoy included breakfast and see a morning show “The Red Skelton Tribute”; Shopping and lunch on  

your own at the “Branson Landing”;  Evening show “Hughes Brothers” with an included dinner. 
 

Thursday, September 19 (Breakfast/Lunch included) 
After included breakfast see the morning show “The Brett Family” following the show, enjoy  

 included lunch at the theatre. Say goodbye to Branson and head for “Drury Inn” in Collinsville, IL. 
 

Friday, September 20 (Breakfast included) 
Visit “Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library & Museum” in Springfield, IL 

before heading home with wonderful memories of a great trip. 
 

$100 per person deposit due within 7 days of reservation.   
Final payment due July 16, 2013.   

Mail your reservation today!   Questions call Vicki at (920) 490-1352 Ext. 203 
 

RESERVATION FORM  
Please make check payable to Nativity Parish  

Mail to:  2270 S. Oneida Street – Green Bay, WI  54304 
 

NAME_____________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE__________________________  DEPOSIT $______________   
 

Enjoy this music-filled, family-friendly destination with your parishioners! 

Operated by: 
LAMERS TOUR 

& TRAVEL 

LAMERS WILL 
CONTRIBUTE 

$50 TO 
NATIVITY 
PARISH! 
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NATIVITY PARISH PICNIC 
OUR COUNTRY PICNIC MASS 

 

“Sisters & Brothers & Nativity’s 
Brass Ensemble” Go Patriotic 

 

Directed by Mary Eisenreich 
Organist – Michael Raught 

 
DO YOU LIKE TO SING? We would like to personally 
extend an invitation to you to participate in this worship. 
Saturday, June 22nd – 5:00 PM Mass and again on Sunday, 
June 23rd – 10: 15 AM Mass. 
 

We all know that the talent in Nativity’s Adult Choir, 
Children’s Choir and Youth Choir and Brass Ensemble are 
superb; therefore we would be honored if you decide to join us 
for this wonderful worship service. Please join us for this great 
celebration; our practice schedule is as follows: 
 
Sunday, May 19, 2013 from 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
Sunday, June 2 and June 9, 2013 from 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
Wednesday, June 12, 2013 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
 

Let’s have a great turn out on Sunday May 19th at 6:30 PM. It 
will be so much fun. Enter through door #8-Cormier Parking 
Lot. 
 

Questions, please call Mary Eisenreich at 819-5371 or Judy 
Schroeder at 499-3248.  
 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 
Do you have a WIFI capable laptop, tablet or IPad? 
Are you willing to assist us in our Online Picture Directory 
Registrations? We will start online registration the following weekends.  
Saturday June 15, 22, 29; July 6, 13 – 5 PM Mass; 
Sunday June 16, 23, 30; July 7, 14th -  
 8:30 and 10:15 AM Masses.  
 
Can you help with registration in the Narthex? 
 

Please contact Rita Huth, Directory Coordinator at 490-0959. 
We need your help, many hands make light work! Please call 
now! Thank You! 

WE NEED YOU! 
Nativity Parish Council is looking for 
new members for the 2013-2014 year. 
The council will be in need of two 
parish representatives and one Trustee. 
Those interested should contact Father 
Jack or a council member. This is a great way to get involved 
in the parish so please consider volunteering! 
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Welcome 
Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate with us, 
whether visitors, long-time residents, or newly arrived in 
the Parish. If you would like to join Nativity of Our Lord 
Parish please call the Parish Office at 499-5156 or go to our 
website www.nativityparish.com for a registration form. 
 

If you are already a registered Parish member and need to 
make changes, you may use this form to update your 
records. Please complete this form and place in the 
collection basket or return to the Parish Office. Thank you. 
 

Name_____________________________________ 

Phone_____________________________________ 

Email_____________________________________ 

Address___________________________________ 

City_______________ Zip Code______________ 

 New address  New phone number 

Moving, please remove from membership list 

CHILDREN’S GAME TENT 
We are looking for children's toys, books, games, movies, 
sports equipment or other items to use in the Games Tent at 
the Parish Picnic. Please donate your clean, used but nice, or 
new children's items by bringing them to the Parish Office. 
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ATTENTION LANDSCAPERS! 
 

If you are a landscaper and would like to bid on the 
Prayer Garden project, please contact Marty Rusch, 
Parish Business Administrator, at 490-1352, ext 204 

STEWARDSHIP COMMISSION  
Is in need of new members for the 2013-2014 year. Come and 
help our parish by sharing your time and talent. If interested 
and you want more information, please contact Deb 
Langenhuizen at 490-1352 ext. 211. Please consider joining 
our commission, we need you.  

PICNIC BAKERY BOOTH–GOODIES WANTED! 
We need your favorite homemade 
bakery for the Nativity Bakery Booth 
at the Picnic. All bakery items such as 
pies, muffins, breads, cookies, bars or 
any goodies would be appreciated. 
Please wrap the bakery items in clear 
wrap on disposable plates or in plastic 
bags. Bring your bakery to Bona Hall on Saturday, June 23rd 
or Sunday morning June 24th. We also, will be serving our 
famous strawberry shortcake again this year! Thank you for 
your help. Questions, call Mary at 494-3088. 



BAPTISMS: 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

2013 BAPTISM DATES: 
June 16, July 14 & August 11 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
(following 8:30 AM Mass—See Dates Listed Below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2013 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
June 30, September 29 & December 29 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 

 CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 
 436-8888 433-9955 
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Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 

If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 
of a minor by a priest, deacon, 

employee or volunteer, 
please report it to Ms. Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator 
of the Diocese of Green Bay, 

at 1-877-270-8174 or 920-272-8174 
 

If you prefer to report an incident to someone 
not employed by the Diocese, please call 

Mr. Bob Johnson, executive director of 
American Foundation of Counseling Services in 

Green Bay and a facilitator who can assist 
you in filing a report. Phone 920-437-8256. 

 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 

Diocese of Green Bay 



 
 
 
 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Nativity of Our Lord Church #645850 
  2270 South Oneida Street 
  Green Bay, WI 54304 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  920 499-5156 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Rae Wetzel 
 
 EMAIL: bulletin@nativityparish.com 
 
 SOFTWARE 
  MSPublisher 2007 
  Adobe Acrobat X 
  Windows 7 
 
 PRINTER 
  HP Laserjet P1606 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 12:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  May 19, 2013 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 through 10 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
  Perforate page 3, 5 & 7 please.  


